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PURPOSE OF REPORT   

 

1. To receive the decision of the Executive on the Overview and Scrutiny Board’s 
final reports on Fleet Services and Personal Budgets. 

 

BACKGROUND 
 
2. The Board will be aware that as part of the scrutiny processes, the Executive at its 

meeting on 9 November 2010 considered the findings of the Environment Scrutiny 
Panel’s final report on Fleet Services and the Social Care and Adult Services 
Scrutiny Panel’s final report on Personal Budgets. 

 
This report represents the formal notification to the Board of the Executive’s 
decisions in respect of the reports. 

 
3. In addition to the report, the Executive also considered the Service Responses 

(Appendix A and B) which had also been considered by Corporate Management 
Team (CMT).  CMT agreed to support the Service Response to the Final Report.  

 
4. Councillor B Kerr, Chair of the Environment Scrutiny Panel and P Purvis, Chair of 

the Social Care and Adult Services Scrutiny Panel presented the final reports to 
the Executive. 

 
5. In considering the item, the Executive supported the Service Responses. 
 
 

AGENDA ITEM 



  

 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
6. That the decisions of the Executive be noted. 
 

BACKGROUND PAPERS 
 
7. Minutes of the Executive held on 12 October 2010. 
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